November 23rd, 2020

Harnett County Department of Developmental Services
Permitting Division
108 East Front Street

Lillington, NC 27546
Re: BCOM2011-007

To Whom it May Concern:
| have reviewed the foundation plan provided by WILLSCOT for the 36’x60’ modular building

(job #: WS200836601) located at 2940 Arrowhead Rd., Dunn, NC 28334, It is my professional opinion

that the installation of the modular building using the approved foundation plan (sheet A4) is acceptable

on the existing 6” asphalt pad. No modifications to the foundation design are required for compliance

with 2018 North Carolina Building Code requirements.

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions or concerns.
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Sincerely,
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Julio Orbegoso, P.E.



